



**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention: Clerks at City of Burlington re Special Meeting on March 26, 2024

I am a resident in Ward 2 in Burlington.

I support the Motion against Mayor Meed Ward in its entirety. We need to return democracy to our Burlington City Council.

Residents need to have a voice thru their elected Ward members and not the Mayor on her own. This is what I voted for in October 2022.

Thank you, Caren Burcher